
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  
  
 
Movember 
Mr McKenzie and Mr Stuart are getting behind an 
important issue and growing moustaches to raise 
funds for Men’s Health Research. You will see a 
‘moustached platypus’ in the office ready to 
accept your generous donations for this worthy 
cause. 
 

   
 
Mrs Manning 
I would like to let you know that Sharon Manning 
wants to thank everyone for their good wishes 
following her accident. She has had another trip 
back to hospital, but is now recuperating steadily 
at home. She is not sure if she will return to work 
before the end of the year, but we all hope she is 
feeling better soon. We are very fortunate to 
have Mrs Wendy Franks continue in our School 
Administrative Manager (SAM) role when she is 
available. Mrs Franks also relieves at Kapooka and 
Tarcutta schools and is a highly respected and 
sought after SAM.  
 
 
New Canteen 
Our beautiful new canteen is very nearly ready 
for operation. I have been highly impressed with 
the professionalism of the building contractors 
and the courtesy shown towards our school 
routines during the building process. The new 
sports shed, together with the canteen, will be 
valuable assets for our school and improve the 
learning environment and opportunities which 
we can offer our students. 
 
 

 
Principal’s Meeting 
This Friday I will be attending a Principal’s 
Meeting and my class will be covered by Mr 
Stuart. 
 
Kinder Orientation 
Our 2014 Kindergarten students will be visiting 
over three Wednesdays, commencing on the 20th 
November. During their last visit on the 4th 
December, a meeting for parents will be held and 
we are asking that the current kinder parents 
please provide afternoon tea on this occasion. 
 
Christmas Carols 
Our students have been invited to participate in 
the Uranquinty Christmas Carols evening to be 
held on Saturday 7th December. We will be 
practicing singing Christmas Carols in class prior 
to the community event, so I’m hoping lots of 
families will be able to support the carols.  
 
Ladysmith P&C Fundraiser 
For those interested in attending a Chef’s Toolbox 
evening, please note that the Ladysmith P&C will 
be holding a fundraising evening on Wednesday 
27th November at the Ladysmith Hall. The 
evening will commence at 7pm. Tickets are 
$15.00 each which includes entry for a lucky door 
prize and light refreshments. 

 
Canteen News 
There will be no more apple juice 

available for the rest of this term. 

 

FRIDAY MORNING HELPERS 

Kylie Heffernan 

Nicole Loneragan 

 

LUNCH TIME 

Teresa McDonald 

Melissa Tingle 

 

Monday 11/11 -Chicken Burgers 
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Week 10 09/12/13 

CHICKEN 

BURGER DAY 

10/12/13 

Student Banking Day 

Yellow Card 

Reward Day 

11/12/13 12/12/13 

Yr 5 Captains 

Speeches 

Yr 6 Day 

13/12/13 

CANTEEN 

Water Safety 

Lessons 

Week 11 16/12/13 

Fun Day 

17/12/13 

Presentation 

Day – Pool The 

Rock 

18/12/13 

Students Last 

Day Term 4 

19/12/13 

Staff 

Development 

Day 

20/12/13 

Staff 

Development  

Day 

 

    
 

We had fun having our photos taken for the School Calendar 

Calendar  Term 4 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 5 04/11/13 

Special Lunch 

CANTEEN 

 

 

05/11/13 

Student Banking Day 

P & C Meeting 

7.30pm -

Library 

06/11/13 

Whole School 

Assembly 3pm 

 

07/11/13 

Catholic 

Scripture  

 

08/11/13 

CANTEEN 

 

K/1 to visit 

Preschool 

Week 6 11/11/13 

CHICKEN 

BURGER DAY 

 

12/11/13 

Student Banking Day 

 

13/11/13 

 

Milo Cricket 

14/11/13 

Catholic 

Scripture  

 

15/11/13 

CANTEEN 

 

Week 7 18/11/13 

Special Lunch 

CANTEEN 

 

19/11/13 

Student Banking Day 

 

20/11/13 

Kinder Orientation 

Day 

9.30-3.30pm 

21/11/13 

Catholic 

Scripture  

 

22/11/13 

CANTEEN 

 

Week 8 25/11/13 

CHICKEN 

BURGER DAY 

26/11/13 

Student Banking Day 

 

27/11/13 

Kinder Orientation 

Day 

9.30-3.30pm 

28/11/13 

Catholic 

Scripture  

 

29/11/13 

CANTEEN 

 

Week 9 02/12/13 

Special Lunch 

CANTEEN 

 

03/12/13 

Student Banking Day 

P & C Meeting 

7.30pm -

Library 

04/12/13 

Kinder Orientation 

Day 

9.30-3.30pm 

Wagga HS – Yr 7  

Orientation Day 

05/12/13 

Catholic 

Scripture  

 

 

06/12/13 

CANTEEN 

 

Water Safety  

Lessons 


